
Letter of thanks from U.S. Secretary of State John F. Kerry to MFA Ivan Mrkic for the condolences offered in the wake of the Boston marathon terrorist attack
Friday, 17 May 2013.

U.S. Ambassador to Serbia Michael Kirby conveyed the letter of thanks from U.S. Secretary of
State John F. Kerry concerning the condolences offered him by MFA Ivan Mrkic. Please find
enclosed the original copy of the letter.   
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